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Addendum II 
Tuesday June 24, 2025  

 

 

 NOTICE:  

The Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by the City of Camden Redevelopment Agency 

(“CRA”) entitled “Cooper Plaza Market Rate/Mixed Income Residential For-Sale Project” 

is hereby canceled as of Tuesday, June 24, 2025, and will be re-issued at a later date.  

Issued by: 

Olivette Simpson 

Executive Director 

June 24, 2025   


